	
Meeting Agenda

	Subject
	Nottinghamshire Orienteering Club Committee Meeting

	Date 
	Wednesday 13th March 2013.

	Time
	7.30 pm 

	Location
	DO/PO’s House, Carlton, Nottingham

	Attendees
	Tony Horsewill (TH), Pauline Olivant (PO), David Sissons (DS), Lindsey Brown (LB), David Olivant, Mark Webster (MW) and Catherine Hughes (CH)

	Summary
	1.
	Apologies 

	
	2.
	Items for discussion

	
	3.
	Issues arising from pre-circulated reports & A.O.B.

	
	4.
	Agree date + venue for next meeting

	
	
	


	Item
	Notes
	Action by

	1
	Apologies

Received from Paul Beresford (PB) and Andrew Powell (AP)

	

	2
	Items for discussion


	

	3
	Issues arising from pre-circulated reports & A.O.B
Chairman

Treasurer
Midlands Championship made a profit.
Capital needs to be available to underwrite level B events.
Coaching
Hilary carrying out monthly coaching at Rushcliffe.
Hilary doing coaching after second and fourth events at Bassetlaw.

Gary Peet is trying to organise some coaching at Samworth Academy and at Brierly Park.

Fixtures

The fixtures committee has met and a good number of events have been set
Mapping

Permanent Orienteering maps DO to look into these.
Explorer challenge maps want to use our maps as a basis.

EMOA Rep
Still need some officers.
Only two people are signed up for the Controllers and Planners conference could do with one more.

Juniors

Compass sport cup review. Not many attended from NOC. We need to look at how we can improve attendance next year. We need to have a campaign prior to the next event to try and improve participation.
Team Captain
Volunteer Coordinator
Helper groups need updating. 
Midlands Championship
Profit made.

Mansfield & Bramcote Community Clubs

Bassetlaw Community Club
Seven Juniors now have Bronze participation awards.
A date has been set for the 14th Bassetlaw Primary Schools event at Worksop College.
Progress made in planning for Bassetlaw Spring series.

The Elizabethan Academy have asked for a ‘feeder schools’ competition.
Request for NOC plans to improve juniors participation.

Rushcliffe Community Club
Participation slightly down December and January.
Ideally could do with an additional coach to give more flexibility like cover for holidays. 

Promotional material being organised to include in the fun run packages on 3rd March and for the Rushcliffe Reports booklet.

Weekly Tuesday night sessions to start 7th May 2013 and will continue through to September.

Hub Club info is sometimes not visible on the website if there are a lot of fixtures can this be rectified.

Development Plan

First draft of development plan created.
AOB

Car parking. This will be free at events.
The requirements on the NOC website for level D events need to be slimmed down from 6 pages.

Hilary has ordered the NOC tops.

MW suggested NOC increases the number of SI units to 70.

More Gripples are required.

Nottingham urban event now a level C.

NOC website DO/TH to move forward.

£2.00 fee for non members to be scrapped.

Agenda item for next meeting How can Junior Participation be improved.
Richard Robinson will do the next Black and Green


	DO

CH/DKS

TH

DO/TH



	4
	Date of Next Meeting

The meeting finished at 10.30 p.m.

Next meeting to held at MW’s house on 15th May 2013.
Provisional future meeting dates.
	


